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Peter O’'Conner
fyi-request-2022-90ea85e8@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Peter

| refer to your Official Information Act request of 9 October 2014 for the following information
about camera site locations. You requested:

...the GPS co-ordinates of all fixed cameras located throughout New Zealand

Police will be proactively releasing the GPS location co-ordinates of the general location of
fixed speed cameras as part of planned media activity. Therefore, your request is declined
pursuant to section 18(d) of the Official Information Act 1982 as the information requested is,

or will soon be, publicly available. Police will be releasing the co-ordinates as a range.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of my
decision if you are not satisfied with the way | have responded to your request.

Yours sincerely

Superintendent Carey Griffiths
National Manager Road Policing
Police National Headquarters
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